Debra Thomeson

From: Kellie Jones <mrsdj82@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 1:11 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: mask wearing

We support the mask mandate and would appreciate the Assembly supporting the recommendations from our medical
community.

Dennis and Kellie Jones

Petersburg, AK

Ph: 518-1600




